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Dear PVS Families,  
 
Love is in the air!  We always enjoy how the children get so excited 
about Valentine’s Day and giving those sweet, little notes to their 
friends.  This month we will share valentines the week of Feb 9 - 13.  

Please have your child bring a valentine for everyone, only write who 
they are from (not whom they are to).  This would be a great time to 
have your child practice writing his/her name.  There are 25 children 
in our community.  If possible, please send a few extras too.  This will 
be also our “Random Acts of Kindness Week” we will talk about 
sharing, caring, and how giving a hug or smile can really brighten 
someone’s day. 
 

We will continue to work on letter sounds and few science 
experiments, as well as exploring the continents (focusing on Europe 
and Asia). 
 
Once again we would like to thank all of our parents for giving us the 
opportunity to partner with them in creating an environment where 
our children are enriched, nurtured, and cherished!    
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Dates to Remember 

Birthdays 

Cash- February 4th 

Myah- February 6th 

Taylin-February 8th 

Colter - February 27th 

 

 

Important Notes  
 

Bad Weather: 
 

If the Canby Schools are 
closed due to bad 

weather, we will usually 
be closed. 

 
 

Please remember to 
sign your 

child/children in and 
out.  


